
 
From: Margaret Carton   
Sent: 12 December 2018 22:03 
To: Marine Spatial Planning <msp@housing.gov.ie> 
Subject: marine spatial plan for Ireland 
 

I would like to make one submission to the marine spatial plan for Ireland: 

 

Keep public access to the coastline open. This must be top priority.  

 

With thanks for this opportunity, 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Margaret Carton 

 

 


